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FALL-WINTER 2006 ISSUE
MATE MIKE SAWYER, Advisor to the US JAYCEES FOUNDATION for the Archives and Exhibition Hall,
and Director of the Rangeview Library District in Thornton, Colorado, is furnishing the letterhead for this
issue of THE LOG. MATE MIKE’S background is published later in THE LOG, plus information on how
YOU could provide us with YOUR letterhead for a future issue.

70" CREW REUNION AT MYRTLE BEACH, SC MARCH 10-12 A SUCCESS
THE WEEKEND, AS REPORTED BY MATE GEORGE FRASER 11

What a great weekend! Under the leadership of Mates BOB LINDHOLM, Keeper of The Log, and
KIM NEWLIN, Co-Keeper of The Log (Email/Roster) and their wonderful wives, LOIS and BEVERLY,
another successful meeting of THE CREW was held. All of the Mates who have had the responsibility in the
past for arranging for meetings and carrying out the minute details of program, reservations, and hospitality,
can appreciate the effort our committee made. It was an excellent meeting!

Honorary Chairman MATE JEFF DAVIS led a spirited group of members of THE CREW and their
guests, from the early muster in the Hospitality Suite on Thursday evening , through the Friday-Sunday
scheduled program. His eyes may not be what they used to be, but his mouth and the eloquence that flows
forth from it has not diminished over the years.

THE 75™ ANNIVERSARY AND 70"™ REUNION informally began Thursday evening, a day early.
when the Crew Hospitality Suite opened to accommodate the early arrivals, also providing a Continental
Breakfast Friday AM. From that time on it was open all weekend to Mates and their guests, until about noon
on Sunday; food and drink aplenty thanks in large part to this year’s Hospitality Suite Sponsors, listed after
this Reunion Report, and Hosts MATES KIM AND BOB , with wives and unsung heroes BEV AND LOIS .
Lois also handled the Registration Table and did the posters and other signs. The Jaycees kindly caused
Budweiser to donate 3 cases of beer to the Suite, which in the old days would have been consumed in a few
hours. Instead, leftover beer was passed on to thirsty Jaycees when our suite closed late Saturday night.

SATURDAY MORNING’S HONOR’S BREAKFAST, honoring early Crew members, beginning in
1931, was hosted by our HONORARY CHAIRMAN MATE JEFF DAVIS, who introduced speaker MATE
HAL SALFEN (TX) who spoke about some of the early leaders he knew during his Jaycee days. MATE HAL
has written a book about his life including service in WWII and the Jaycees. That was followed by a spirited
morning session consisting of two panels: “I remember John....”, CREW founder, followed by “If I were
President of the US Jaycees today....... ». Current Jaycee President and MATE LISA PARRISH (VA) joined
us to hear our suggestions, and rejoined us to speak at our Past President’s Luncheon, along with Jaycee COB
AND MATE DR. JULIE METZGER (KY).

Panel members for the morning sessions were: MATES GEORGE FRASER II (OR), MOTON
CROCKETT IKTX), WAYNE FIELD (MN), JEFF DAVIS (GA), BILL ROBERTSON (FL), BOB GOETZ
(VA), JIM WARREN (FL), ED HART (MO), ED TRAVOLO(Canada), EV WERNESS (VA), RAY NOXSEL
(CA), JOE SOUZA (CA) AND A.J. MORTON (NC) and current USJCC President MATE LISA PARRISH.

By the way, MATES JOE SOZA and MOTON CROCKETT are currently serving as Trustees of the
United States Jaycees Foundation.

Many MATES, responding to a request to send in remarks or suggestions for the morning sessions, did
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s0., and they were read by members of the panels. THE FIRST PANEL WAS “I REMEMBER JOHN....”,
and MATE JOHN’S daughter PRISCILLA ARMBRUSTER HOEL sent a wonderful letter that was read,
detailing her recollections as a teenager when her father launched THE CREW, mentioning his service in the
Navy during WWI, his nautical leanings being the basis for the naming of the SS Fellowship and THE CREW;
MATE ROSS SMYTH (Canada) was to attend but couldn’t, so ED TRAVOLO (Canada) read his remarks
about the beginnings of the JCI Senate. BOB DUNBAR (MN) wrote about John’s help in getting financing for
the War Memorial Building in 1970, asking current EVP Bob at that time “Aren’t you taking women yet?”;
DAVE HAXTON (NC), out of the country and unable to attend sent a long letter about his friendship with
JOHN AND MATE ANDY MUNGANAST, saying that both were ushers at his wedding; MATE DOUG
FISHER, JCI Senator #330 (Canada), still recovering from a massive stroke in 2003 and a broken back in 2004,
took time to send a large file which included three handwritten pages of notes about his friendship with MATE
JOHN and MATE ANDY MUNGANAST, and the early Jaycee movement in the US and Canada, also
enclosing a CD of speeches and interviews dating back to 1941 (The Keeper of The Log owes you a telephone
call, MATE DOUG!) ............. MATE BOB GANO(CA) Emailed that MATE JOHN personally encouraged
him to join the Jaycees, then many years later, nominated him to Crew membership.

The SECOND PANEL MODERATED “WHAT YOU WOULD DO IF YOU WERE PRESIDENT*,
and suggestions came in from many MATES, a few of which follow: TOMMY THOMAS (TN), who has two
daughters and two sons who are currently active Jaycees, sent in five suggestions and four ways to accomplish
them. He would be full time, would live in Tulsa for his year, have the personal skills to handle it, and be
committed to the success of the Jaycee Movement. Sound familiar?: DEWAYNE SUMNER (TN), a new
MATE (NVP 1995) and also a 1* time Sponsor of our Hospitality Suite, said “ We have a lot of young, excited
Jaycees across America doing some awesome things. We may not be as big or as bad as we used to be, but we
are still making some unbelievable things happen.; MATE AND PRESIDENT LISA joined us for most of the
session’s discussion‘s, listening to suggestions by our Mates, and thanking THE CREW for their input.

OUR PAST PRESIDENT’S LUNCHEON?’S featured speakers were Current USJCC President MATE
LISA PARRISH and Immediate Past President MATE DR. JULIE METZGER. MATE LISA told us of her
plans for her year, also informing us that the current US Jaycee’s membership is in the 44,000 range. MATE
JULIE spoke of her accomplishments during her year at the helm, and how good it was to be back home
working at her profession.

THE EVENINGS RECEPTION AND CREW AWARDS DINNER featured MATE JEFF DAVIS as our
after dinner speaker, who related a number of colorful stories about his active Jaycee years in Georgia and US
Jaycees politics. After dinner, as has been our custom for the past three years, we adjourned to special seating
in the main ballroom for the formal US Jaycees Officer Installation ceremonies. After the new officers were
sworn in and the new President spoke, we took our leave and adjourned to the popular Hospitality Suite,
where food and drink and tall stories of yesteryear never seemed to run out.

SHIP’S CHAPLAIN, MATE DARYL WATTS led a wonderful FELLOWSHIP/PRAYER
BREAKFAST PROGRAM SUNDAY MORNING, that began with MATES GEORGE FRASER and RAY
NOXSEL reading prayers and scripture. Our featured speakers arranged by MATE TOM DONNELLY were
ANN AND BUTLER BENNETT, National Prayer Breakfast (also known as the President’s Prayer Breakfast)
participants. They spoke about what has become their life’s work as Christian Counselors, and the people
from around the world that they have met in the process.

As the breakfast ended, I was reminded of the poem “FRIENDS FOREVER”

“What made us friends in the long ago when we first met? Well I think I know!
The best of me met the best of you, found each other because they knew,
That always and always since life began, our being friends was part of God’s plan!”

Respectfully submitted, MATE GEORGE C. FRASER II

MISCELLANEOUS FROM THE 70™ REUNION

CANADIAN MATES ATTENDING were MATE ED TRAVOLO AND BONNIE HEATH, AND NEW
MATE JOHN MCBRIDE AND MARY, all the way from Toronto. We are pleased that Canadian Mates who
are Shipmates of ours on the USS Fellowship, continue to join us for our Reunions.
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MATE MIKE SAWYER, Consultant to the Archives and US Jaycees Foundation, as well as Historian
for the USJCI Senate spoke to us during the program, and told us that as time marches on , it becomes more
difficult to preserve the history of the Jaycee Movement. HE CONCLUDED , “THE ARCHIVES OF THE US
JAYCEES IN TULSA IS IN DESPARATE NEED OF ALL CORRESPONDENCE, DOCUMENTS AND
MATERIAL THAT YOU HAVE IN YOUR POSSESSION FROM YOU DAYS IN JAYCEES. SO PLEASE
SEARCH YOUR ATTICS AND BASEMENTS AND SEND EVERYTHING JAYCEE CONNECTED TO: The
US Jaycees Foundation, 7447 S. Lewis Ave., Tulsa, OK 74136, ATTN:ARCHIVES. Rest assured, the records
from your Jaycee years will be preserved and handled professionally.”

MATE MIKE has a BS Degree and A Masters Degree in Library Science from the University of
Pittsburgh, and rereading THE LOG letterhead will tell you what he is doing now. We’re counting on you
members of THE CREW to answer the call. We should be happy that somebody WANTS the stuff we have
been saving for years!

» A JAYCEE WITH TIME ON HIS HANDS AND EXPERIENCE IN WRITING, has volunteered to
write the true history of THE CREW. DOUG ANSPAUGH from Manhattan, KS, husband of CHARLENE
ANSPAUGH, US Jaycees 2006 Awards Chairperson, approached us at Myrtle Beach with the offer, and after
several discussions, sealed the deal with a handshake with our Keeper of The Log. HE HAS ALREADY
BEGUN CONTACTING OUR MORE “SEASONED” SHIPMATES

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR HOSPITALITY SUITE SPONSORS,

whose donations of cash and items in kind, helped defray much of the extra expense of keeping food and drink
in ample supply in our Suite:

SPONSORS IN HONOR OF

MATE MOTON CROCKETT II $200 MATE WIN COOK (IL & FL)
MATE WAYNE MATLOCK (KS)

MATE SAM CHASE $100 : MATE JOHN BEN SHEPHERD (TX)
MATE BILL ROTH (TX)

MATE ED RANDLE $200 MATE BOB LINDHOLM (VA)

MATE ANDY TOBIN $100 MATE DALE SHIMMEL (AK)

MATE TOM DONNELLY $100 MATE BRIAN HEANEY (MI)

MATE DEWAYNE SUMNER $100 MATE DENNIS MULLINS ( )

MATFE, TOM RITTER $100 MATE ROBERT BLACKWELL (IN)

MATE GEORGE FRASER $100

BACARI CORPORATION in kind MATES OF THE CREW

71" CREW REUNION SCHEDULED FOR ST LOUIS, MO, MARCH 15-18, 2007

MATE DARYLL WATTS suggested that we use “Come Home to St Louis” as our Reunion theme, and
we agreed. St Louis is where it all started so many years ago.

The Millennium Hotel Complex is the site of our Reunion, and it promises to be a VERY SPECIAL
one. MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS NOW BY CALLING 314 241-9500 OR 866 866-8086 ($95 North Tower
and $115 in the South Tower) to be sure you have a room at the Headquarters Hotel.

Since we will still be in the 75" year of the founding of THE CREW, AN EXTRAORDINARY Reunion
is planned, with some VERY SPECIAL people invited. Plans are in motion to arrange a visit to MATE JOHN
ARMBRUSTER’S old office location, where certain of his memorabilia are on permanent display. A bus tour
to the gravesites of MATES JOHN ARMBRUSTER AND ANDY AND CHARLOTTE MUNGANAST, as well
as HENRY GEISENBEIER, will be an optional part of the Reunion, as will a tour of the relocated offices of
JUNIOR CHAMBER INTERNATIONAL.

MATE MIKE MILDER (NE), a NVP in 1957-58, IS OUR HONORARY CHAIRMAN
AND MATE CHARLIE CANNADAY (MO), NVP in 1953-54 HONORARY CO-
CHAIRMAN
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A REUNION 2007 REGISTRATION FORM IS ATTACHED TO THIS LOG, AND
THE DEADLINE TO GET THE BEST BREAK ON FULL REGISTRATION is

extended to January 10", so get those checks and forms in the mail NOW!
REGISTRATION COSTS ARE UP A LITTLE THIS YEAR, since the Jaycees have picked a classy

joint, St Louis’s THE MILLENNIUM HOTEL, as their Headquarters Hotel. The meals are more expensive at

THE MILLENNIUM but we decided a few years ago to go where they go for their Annual March meeting.

MANY THANKS FOR THE FINANCIAL SUPPORT OF THE BELOW LISTED
SHIPMATES. This issue of THE LOG is dedicated to them!

JIM WARREN $50, JIM FAHERTY $200, SAM CHASE $25,

BILL ASLDOREF $50, BILL MOORE $25, KEN HOLVENSTOT $40,
DICK FREY $25, REED LARSEN §$25, KEITH GABRIEL $25,
HARVEY HOTH $100, HARRY STEWART $100, ED TRAVOLO $25, *

MAURICE COBURN $50  JIM NEILSON $100
14 MATES GAVE A TOTAL OF $840.

UNFORTUNATELY, WE HAD TO DELAY THIS ISSUE OF “THE LOG” WHILE WAITING FOR
CONTRIBUTIONS ENOUGH TO PAY FOR THE PRINTING AND MAILING OF 1300+ COPIES TO OUR
CURRENT MAILING LIST. As you know, we don’t have a dues system, and we rely on the generosity of our
old and new Mates, hoping that they will send us a check every couple of years.

IT HAS BEEN OUR CUSTOM FOR THE LAST FEW YEARS TO WAIT UNTIL AT LEAST $1,000
HAS BEEN DONATED TO “THE LOG” BEFORE PRINTING AND DISTRIBUTING A NEW ISSUE.
(That’s what it costs us to print and mail THE LOG.) We didn’t quite make that figure this time, but we are
sending it out anyway since it has been almost a year since our last issue was mailed. 900 of the 1300+ Mates
that get their LOG in the mail are mostly older Mates, who don’t have an Internet connection, and whose only
contact with THE CREW is through the mailed LOG.

IF YOU HAVE NEVER SENT US A CHECK, CONSIDER DOING SO NOW. IF HAS BEEN
AWHILE SINCE YOU MADE A CONTRIBUTION, NOW WOULD BE A GOOD TIME! IF YOU ARE ONE
OF THE YOUNGER MATES WHO HAS NEVER PARTICIPATED, "break the ice” and go on record as a
contributor. We would like to receive $1150 in donations to THE LOG to cover the shortage this time and the
cost of a Spring-Summer 2008 issue, prior to the April/May target print date.

IF YOU ARE A REGULAR each year sending donations, AN EXTRA SPECIAL THANK YOU for
shouldering the burden, making it possible for those “old salts” out there to hear about their fellow Crew
Members. WHATEVER YOUR CONTRIBUTOR STATUS, WRITE US A NOTE SO WE CAN PASS YOUR
COMMENTS ON TO THE REST OF OUR SHIPMATES.

for your convenience
TO: The Keeper of THE LOG, Suite G-2, 900 S. Washington Street, Fallc Church, VA 22046. PLEASE
ACCEPT MY DONATION OF $ _ TO SUPPORT THE PUBLICATION OF “THE LOG”. The

following is my message to THE CREW:

I HAVE MADE MY CHECK PAYABLE TO “THE CREW?” (Log) (Signed) Mate

The 2" ADDENDUM TO “THE HISTORY OF THE CREW 2004” AVAILABLE

THANKS TO THE EFFORTS OF MATE MARY SAWYER AND THE MATES THAT RESPONDED
TO HER APPEAL FOR BIOS, THE 2*” Addendum was assembled, printed, and shipped to Myrtle Beach in
time to be distributed to the Mates that were in attendance at the 70" Reunion, and have already purchased
the original “history of The Crew 2004”, hereafter referred to as the “Blue Book”. Bios for 16 more Mates
have been added to the 136 already listed in the Blue Book.

MATE MARY will also assemble and print the 3™ Addendum in time for the St Louis Reunion in 2007,
SO IF YOU WANT TO BE INCLUDED, YOU MUST GET YOUR BIO IN TO MATE MARY BY JANUARY
15.....NO EXCEPTIONS! The form, called “Jaycee Crew Information™ is provided elsewhere in THE LOG .
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IF YOU HAVE A BLUE BOOK AND HAVEN'T RECEIVED YOUR 1st and/or 2" ADDENDUMS, LET
MATE MARY KNOW! AND IF YOU HAVEN’T PURCHASED YOUR BLUE BOOK YET, you can do so by
mailing a check for $50 to Suite G-2, 900 S. Washington St, Falls Church, VA 22046, made payable to “THE
CREW (BLUE BOOK)”.

For your $50 you will get a copy of the original “History of The Crew 2004”, the 1°' AND 2""
Addendums, plus annual updates of Crew mailing and Email addresses, and future Addendums, at no extra
charge. In other words, we will keep your copy of the Blue Book current, until it is time to print a NEW Blue
Book, for your one time payment of $50.

WE WELCOME NEW MATES TO THE CREW OF THE SS FELLOWSHIP !!!

THOSE 1°" TIME MEMBERS OF THE US JAYCEES EXEC COMMITTEE WHO COMPLETED
THEIR TERMS MARCH 2006.

WILLIAM “BILL” FAHERTY(NJ) nominated by MATE SAM CHASE(TX), is a Past President of the
N.J Jaycees (1955)*

MUSINGS FROM THE KEEPER OF THE LOG

For all of you Shipmates out there connected to the Internet, log on to our website www.USJCCCrew.org for
old LOGS, and other information, courtesy of our Webmaster MATE KEVIN KREPINEVICH (VA)........the
Lateness of thisLOG makes it possible to report on Mates and happenings at our Myrtle Beach Crew Reunion
just passed. It’s too bad that MATES BOB COX, HARRY STEWART, ROBBY DAWKINS, BILL RUSSELL,
DAVE HAXTON, FRANK KOLB, and others from NC and SC were unable to attend, since the Reunion was
so close to them...........we know that our old friend and MATE, ZIP ZIPPERER (SC) is in a Health Care
facility and could not be with us. We remember him fondly and ask that you remember him and his family in
your prayers........ MATE HARRY STEWART, with his $100 LOG donation, said in his accompanying letter,
in part, that he hoped to be at Myrtle Beach. Sorry you couldn’t! He also called a few weeks ago wondering
when THE LOG would be coming out. He and MATE BOB COX,, Nat’l President, 1958-59, had lunch
together, and said that the Raleigh, NC Jaycees were celebrating their 75™ Anniversary in April 2007
......... MATE BILL MOORE, with a $25 Log check, sent his new mailing address in Portland, OR, telling us
that he sold his business three years ago; MATE REED LARSON , with a check for $25, sent his new address
and his request to us to “keep up the good work of keeping the “OLD” ( I think he means the Geezers) Crew
together®......... MATE DICK FREY (MI), now Age 88, sent $25 and a note saying “Keep the LOG
going”......... NEW MATE BILL FLAHERTY, JR (NJ), with $200 for THE LOG, sent along a newspaper
clipping reporting on the 32™ Annual NJ Governor’s Invitational, a charitable Tennis Tournament he has
chaired since it’s inception. He has also just nominated his first new Crew member, (sending along a check for
THE LOG) MATE “JUMPER” DAVIS (TX).......... MATE HAL SALFEN (TX) wrote after the Reunion
“Glad to see Jeff Davis after many years..enjoyed the Reunion..everything was well done.” His new book “In
........ On the political front, MATE ANDY TOBIN (AZ) was elected to the Arizona House of Reps, and MATE
DAVE SENJEM (MN) was re-elected to the Minnesota State Senate .......any other Mates get elected to
anything out there?...... Happy 102" Birthday to MATE BENSON SKELTON (FL)...... so glad to hear from
MATE ROYCE PEPIN (AUS) and get his address and promise to make one of our Reunions.

I’M SORRY THAT I HAVE TO CUT THIS OFF NOW, but I have run out of space! An eight page
LOG is the most we can do on a 39 cent stamp, so with SO much more news to report, I will have to save it for
the SPRING-SUMMER LOG in April or May, Good Lord willing and LOG donations permit.

Since Christmas and Hanukkah are almost upon us, I'd like to be politically incorrect and wish you and
your family the joy of the season, AND also best wishes for a great 2007....... that would include your
attendance at our 2007 Crew Reunion in St Louis! Thanks go to MATE JOHN CLARK (TN) for quoting in
his 2006 Christmas letter, MATE JOHN ARMBRUSTER’S DECEMBER 21, 1961 LOG conclusion to HIS
Log: “I conclude with the reverent wish that you and yours have a very merry Christmas, and that the New
Year will be to each of you fraught with goodness, rich with reward and may each of you have an increased
awareness of the brotherhood of man.”

Bob Lind%
Keeper of Hre Eo

pfsbobl@cox.net



Manchester, MO 63021. Questions? maryveariiw swhell.net or 636 861- %ﬁ

1547.(XF You ARE NOT IN THE “BLUE Book" AND WisSHTO RE
LISTED IN THE 3¥ADDENTLM
Jaycee Crew Information

Name: Years in Service to Jaycees:

Offices Held:

Please share your thoughts about the Jaycee(s) who inspired you the most:

Describe two of the most significant Jaycee events in your life.

Tell us about your future vision for the Jaycees:

K TYPE OR PRAT LESIBLY. DEAPUNE JAN |5,2007



NOMINATION TO “THE CREW OF THE
S.S.FELLOWSHIP”

TO: Bob Lindholm, The Keeper of The Log

I hereby nominate to become a member of
“THE CREW?” of the S.S. Fellowship, effective immediately.

Home Address City, State, Zip
Business Address City, State, Zip
Phone Numbers (H) (0) (Cell)
Email Business affiliation and title

Spouse’s Name Children (ages)

CIVIC and POLITICAL achievements, honors, awards
(continue on reverse side*)

JAYCEE CAREER (Age 21-40)including years active (19 _to 19__ ),
State and National Offices held, honors, awards, and other recognition

(continue on reverse side*)

POST JAYCEE CAREER (AFTER Age 40), including JCI Senate, Jaycee
Foundations, etc.

(continue on reverse side*)

Date Nominator Mate

$  check attached* Signature
Payabie to “THE LOG”

MAIL TO: Mate Daryl Watts Co-Keeper of The Log, Nominations, 410 SE
3™ Street, Eagle Grove, IA 50533-2402

*A check payable to “THE LOG” accompanying the nomination of a new
Mate (other than members of the US Jaycees Executive Committee, who
become Mates automatically on completion of their term) has been
customary since the inception of THE CREW.
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REGISTRATION FORM “Come Home to St. Louis”
71%* CREW REUNION, MARCH 16-18, 2007
Millennium Hotel 200 South 4™ Street, St. Louis, MO 63102
Phone: 314.241.9500 and 866.866.8086

Name: Spouse or Guest(s):
Address: City: State: _ Zip:
Phones (H): (B): ©) Email:

REUNION FULL REGISTRATION (PER PERSON)*

Full, Postmarked November 16 -{ January 1, 2007 $145x =%
Full, Postmarked January 2, 2007 — February 15, 2007 $165x _ _=§
Full, Postmarked after February 15, 2007 and at St. Louis $180x __ =9$

REUNION PARTIAL REGISTRATION (PER PERSON)*

Registration Fee (Required) $15%—— =8

Friday “Welcome Aboard Reception” Included
Saturday “Honors Breakfast” s =%
Saturday “Past President’s Luncheon” $M40x =

Saturday “Recognition Reception and Banquet™ $65x;. =9

Sunday “Fellowship/Prayer Breakfast” $40x =%

TOTAL CHECK ATTACHED* payable to CREW REUNION 2007 $

Form and check to be sent to:
Bob Lindholm, Keeper of the Log, Suite G-2, 900 S. Washington, St., Fall Church, VA 22046

*SORRY NO REFUNDS AFTER MARCH 1, 2007
MAKE HOTEL RESERVATIONS DIRECTLY WITH THE HOTEL AT 314.241.9560,
ASK FOR THE JAYCEE RATE OF $115 NORTH TOWER OR $95 SOUTH TOWER, PLUS TAX.

REUNION HOSPITALITY SUITE SPONSORSHIP
If you would like to become a SPONSOR of our 2007 CREW REUNION HOSPITALITY SUITE,
complete the following and make you check payable to:
CREW REUNION 2007 and note “Hospitality” on your check.

Form and check to be sent to:
Bob Lindholm, Keeper of the Log. Suite G-2, 900 S. Washington, St., Fall Church, VA 22046

SPONSOR NAME: IN HONOR OF:
Sponsor $100 or more

At the 2005 Reunion, two CORPORATE SPONSORS emerged, so we have added two other levels of
sponsorship for our Hospitality Suite, should you and/or your company desire to do that.

CORPORATE SPONSOR NAME ____Gold Sponsor - $500 to $999
IN HONOR OF: *___ Platinum Sponsor $1,000 or more

Suitable recognition will be provided our Sponsors through Email contacts, THE LOG, the Reunion
Program, the http://www.jcccrew.org Web Site and in the Hospitality Suite.
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